
From: Lev Linkner [mailto:levlink@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 8:37 AM 
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Ackerman, 
Zach <ZAckerman@a2gov.org>; Grand, Julie <JGrand@a2gov.org>; Peter Nagourney 
<nagourney@gmail.com> 
Subject: Medical MJ dispensary 

 

Hi All 

Below is a letter I sent to the "developer/owner" of 12002 Packard, under that is his email response, 

and my replys. 

Abe is a good person, but a "special needs" permit is not necessary or appropriate. 

I appreciate your input 

Best Wishes, 

Lev 

To Whom it may concern; 

Re: Medical marijuana dispensary at  1202 Packard 

  

I am a medical doctor who agrees with and has signed medical marijuana certification forms. 

However, I think that this facility too close to Burns Park School and therefore inappropriate. All of 

us in the medical community know that there are physicians who  will sign a Med MJ form for a 

cash payment. My anxiety is that it may be that some unsavory "patients' who may be there as our 

children walk home from school. This is not a paranoid statement, or that I am against the legitimate 

use of medical marijuana. It is only that I am fearful of all of the crazies who are using our schools 

as killing fields. I also am not against smart gun ownership. There is a dispensary, Arborside, just 

less than a 1/2 mile down Packard at Stadium Blvd. Therefore it would not be necessary to be so 

close, or an issue of a patient obtaining this medication easily nearby. 

  

 There doesn't seem to be a "special exemption" necessary for this location. I don't think there is any 

extraordinary reasons for an exemption in this case. 

  

 I want to be on the safe side for our children! 

  

I have been an Ann Arbor resident for almost 50 years, and have been in practice here for over 40 

years. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Edward(Lev) Linkner MD, ABIHM 

www.DrLinkner.com  
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